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Kirby Receives MBMA Safety Award 
 

The Metal Building Manufacturers Association (MBMA) recognized their 2022 safety award winners at 
the 2023 MBMA Spring Meeting held in May in Nashville, Tennessee. The awards honor building 
systems members and associate members that demonstrate exceptional performance in workplace 
safety for their performance during the previous calendar year.  
 
Kirby was recognized with the 2022 Safety Performance Award, which recognizes MBMA members’ 
manufacturing facilities having achieved an incident rate equal to 50 percent or less than the industry 
average as reported by OSHA.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Shown receiving the award 
is Kirby welder David Lame.  
 
 

 


